
Cemetery FAQ 

1. How much land is available for the regional park and cemetery?  
The entire parcel of land is approximately 120 acres. 
 

2. Why this piece of land?  
As our current cemeteries are almost at capacity, a northern cemetery location is needed to 
better-serve the northern half of Calgary. This site was acquired for that purpose and to 
accommodate a new regional park, which is also needed. 
 

3. How much land is dedicated to the cemetery and how much for the regional park?  
This is not yet known – we are in the preliminary planning stages and need more information 
from the community and industry on the needs of a regional park and cemetery in the area. 
 

4. When will you begin construction of the regional park and cemetery?  
This is not yet known and depends entirely on availability of future funding for these capital 
projects.  
 

5. Why is The City moving in this direction, of having park and cemetery combined?  
Both a cemetery and regional park are needed in the area. The site is large enough to 
accommodate both and there is precedent in Calgary and other municipalities for this. The City 
is looking for your ideas on design and interface. 
 

6. What kind of amenities or services will be in the park?  
We’re not entirely sure yet, and that’s why we’re talking to residents! We will take feedback 
from the community and look at what amenities are needed in that area of the city when 
considering what to include in the regional park space. 
 

7. Will I have an opportunity to be involved in the design of the regional park and/or cemetery?  
A concept plan will be designed using feedback from our current engagement sessions, you can 
attend one of the in-person engagement sessions or provide your input online between October 
29 and November 13, 2019. 

 

  


